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Dear Mr. Reber: 

Mr. Schauer passed through the office on his way from Canada to 
Los Angeles, read the enclosed two pages from Business Week, and 
suggested that copies be made to send to you for your information 
and as being of possible interest to you. Also enclosed is a letter 
which arrived here recently for you. 

I 

I shall be going on vacation next Friday (the 14th) for the rest of 
the month but someone here will open any letters which come from you 
and take care of requests. We have received an acknowledgment of 
receipt of your samples for radiocarbon dating analyses. 

Sincerely, 

~ 


